
Hello, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the expansion of sports betting in Minnesota. While I 

understand the potential benefits mentioned, I am deeply concerned about the negative social and 

financial consequences that widespread sports gambling can bring to our communities. 

Studies have shown that increased access to sports betting leads to higher rates of gambling addiction, 

particularly among young people. This can result in financial hardship for families, increased mental 

health struggles, and a greater strain on public resources. 

I urge you to oppose any legislation that expands sports betting in our state. 

Best, 

Eli Harvey 

Minneapolis Resident 

 


